
THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
An Ofsted Graded Good School   

 
London Road 
Buckingham 

MK18 1AT 
Tel: 01280 812206 

 
Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

 Website: www.buckinghamschool.org  

               Facebook: thebuckinghamschool 

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes 

 

The Buckingham School is committed to ensure that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain 
equipment, regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise 
be unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to 
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31st March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

GCSE Exams: Contingency Days 
 
I would like to inform you that the contingency dates that have been set aside by Exam Boards in case of 
cancellations are:  
 

 Thursday 8th June (afternoon only)  

 Thursday 15th June 2023 (afternoon only)  

 Wednesday 28th June (all day) 
 
This means that all exam candidates must be available to sit exams from the date of their first exam until 
Wednesday 28th June.  For your reference, a copy of the Exam timetable has been sent along with this 
letter. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully,   
 
 
 
Mrs J Devlin  
Head of Year 11  
jdevlin@buckinghamschool.org 
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